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Fall	Conferences	are	upon	us!		
Dear	Jason	Lee	Families,	

It’s	hard	to	believe	that	we’re	over	a	quarter	into	the	
school	year,	and	next	week	marks	the	start	of	our	fall	
conferences.	This	is	a	great	time	to	check	in	with	
your	student’s	teacher	about	their	progress	this	year	
and	to	ask	any	questions	that	you	might	have	about	
school,	strengths,	or	areas	of	concern.				

	

Our	conferences	typically	last	about	20	minutes,	and	
while	you	are	waiting,	this	year	Mr.	Hewett	is	
hosting	quite	a	few	games	and	activities	in	our	
gymnasium.	Those	include:	Cornhole,	HulaHuts,	
Soccer	Shots	and	Basketball	Shots!	Mr.	Chen,	our	
dance	teacher,	will	also	be	hosting	a	couple	of	dance	
moves	on	the	stage.	Please	stop	by	to	see	them	
before	or	after	any	of	your	conferences	and	to	get	a	
little	fun	and	play	time	in	with	your	students.		

	

We	will	not	have	classes	next	week,	and	Jason	Lee	
will	be	closed	from	Wednesday	through	Friday	for	
Thanksgiving	break,	but	we’ll	be	back	on	our	regular	

schedule	starting	
the	following	
Monday.	Please	
mark	your	
calendars	for	our	
last	big	school	
event	before	the	
winter	break	as	
we	celebrate	“Family	Art	Night”	on	Thursday,	
December	13th	from	5-7pm.	We’ll	have	food,	
performances,	and	arts	and	crafts	for	the	whole	
family.	We	hope	to	see	you	there!		
	
Finally,	a	big	thanks	to	our	PTA,	and	all	of	our	
parents	and	guardians,	for	their	continued	presence	
and	support	in	the	building,	and	for	making	the	first	
half	of	our	year	so	successful.		We’ll	see	you	next	
week	at	conferences.		
	
Please	feel	free	to	stop	by	and	say	hello	anytime.		

- 	Principal	Cardona

IN	THIS	ISSUE	

Fall	Conferences	
Thanksgiving	Break	
The	Morning	Mile	
Meet	our	Specialists	
Upcoming	Events		
&	No	School	Days	
	



	 THE 	 JASON	LEE 	T IMES	

Jason	Lee	School	|	2222	NE	92nd	Avenue	|	Portland,	OR	97220	|	(503)	916-6144	|	www.pps.net/lee	2	

	

	

The	Morning	Mile	
Every	Friday,	starting	at	7:30am	in	the	Back	Field	(or	the	gym	if	it’s	rainy)	

When:	Every	Friday	morning		

Where:	The	Jason	Lee	track	and	field	(Behind	the	School)	

Why:	Come	on	out	to	the	Morning	Mile	as	Mr.	Hewett,	parents,	staff	members	and	students	get	some	exercise	in	
before	the	start	of	the	school	day.		

Family	Art	Night	
Thursday,	December	13th		from	5-7pm	

Come	on	out	to	Jason	Lee	to	see	student	artwork,	
performances,	and	to	make	a	few	pieces	yourself.	Art	Boss,	
our	wonderful	art	teacher,	is	excited	to	show	off	the	great	
artwork	that	your	students	have	been	creating	all	semester.				

PTA	Meeting	
Tuesday,	January	15th	from	5:30-7:00pm	

Join	us	for	our	next	PTA	Meeting	of	the	year.	The	meeting	starts	at	6pm,	and	
childcare	and	dinner	will	be	provided	starting	at	5:30pm.	This	is	a	great	time	to	
learn	about	what	the	PTA	does	and	ways	to	help	them	support	the	school.	If	
you	need	interpretation,	please	let	Mr.	Cardona	know.			

	

Leopard	of	the	Month	Awards	
Friday,	December	14th	@	1:30pm	

This	month’s	character	trait	is	Compassion.			We	look	forward	to	
celebrating	all	of	the	students	in	our	building	who	have	
exemplified	this	trait	in	the	months	of	November	and	December.	



	 THE 	 JASON	LEE 	T IMES	

Jason	Lee	School	|	2222	NE	92nd	Avenue	|	Portland,	OR	97220	|	(503)	916-6144	|	www.pps.net/lee	
	

3	

No	School	-	November	21-23rd	

				

Conferences	
are	on	

November	
19th	and	20th	
and	there	is	
no	school	on	
those	days.		

	

	

	

	


